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NSW PSSA PRIMARY NETBALL TEAM
Last week Ella W represented NSW CIS at the NSW PSSA Primary Netball
Championships at Netball Central, Homebush.

The team played 13 games over 3 days against some tough competition, with teams traveling
from all over the state to play in the Championships.

The NSW CIS team placed 3rd overall, which was an amazing team performance.

Ella played in the mid-court and was an asset to the team, encouraging others and showing great
skill and sportsmanship.

At the end of the tournament, the NSW team was announced and Ella was successful in being
named in the NSW team to compete at the School Sport Australia Championships later this term.

We wish her all the best as she competes at the National Championships!

Congratulations Ella, we are very proud of you!!

 

Mrs S Evans

P-6 Sports Coordinator
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